
                           

KENNEDY HIGH STUDENTS ON A WINNING STREAK ONCE AGAIN 

Students of KENNEDY HIGH the global school, Cambridge wing, outshone many of their competitors, when they 

participated in the Poster making and Origami competition in five different categories. This inter-school competition 

was held on a virtual platform on 7 January 2022. 

It gives us great pleasure to announce that both Advith Kemsaram of Grade 2 A and Akshya Chilukuri from Grade 

9 C won the 2nd prize in the Poster making competition, in their respective categories. In the Origami competition, 

Saranya Lenkalapelli of Grade 3 C and Tanya Gupta of Grade 8 B bagged the 2nd prize while Pranavi Nellutla of 

Grade 5C and Gagana Sruthi Thalluru of Grade 9 B took home the 3rd prize in their separate age-appropriate groups. 

Congratulations to all the winners ! 
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